
 

 

 

 

UPDATE : VERY GOOD NEWS – recruitment going well! 

New Secretary 

Leanne starting 

with us TUESDAY 

23rd April 

New Advanced 

Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA starting with 

us 1st MAY 

I promised I would 

update you  

New Advanced 

Nurse Practitioner 

EMMA starting with 

us in JULY 

In the meantime we 

have brought in 2 

LOCUM Advanced 

Nurse Practitioners to 

help us provide you 

with the care you 

deserve. 

….AND ANOTHER FULL TIME GP … 

although we had to go a little further 

afield for Luis who is joining us from 

Madrid in SEPTEMBER 


